
 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF GRANGER 

EMPLOYEMENT OPPORTUNITY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Granger Public Works Department is accepting applications for the position of a Part-Time 

/Seasonal  Maintenance Worker. 

 

This is a position under the supervisory staff, to perform a variety of duties involved in the 

maintenance and repair of City owned utilities including water, sewer collection system and 

treatment, solid waste collection, streets, irrigation, parks, public facilities and buildings. 

 

Specific qualifications: 

Must be at least 18 years of age. 

Must have a valid Washington driver's license. 

Must be able to perform a variety of duties in the maintenance and repair requirements of 

the city. 

     Applicants must meet required qualifications to be considered. 

 

Must submit a completed application, signed background waiver and a letter of interest that 

covers the knowledge, abilities, and skills in the job description. 

 

Job application packet may be picked up at Granger City Hall and returned applications will be 

accepted until 5:00 p.m., July 26, 2021, at Granger City Hall located 102 Main Street, Granger, 

WA. 98932. Any questions may be directed to Jodie Luke, Public Works Director at 509-854-

2770 or Alice Koerner at 509 854-1725. 

 

Granger is an equal opportunity employer. Woman, minorities, and individuals with disabilities 

are strongly encouraged to apply. 

 

Alice Koerner, City Clerk Treasurer 

 Published:  July 14,2021 


